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18th September 2023 – 2nd Rabiul Awaal 1445 AH 
 

Dear Parents - لايْكُمْ   مُ عا السَّلَا  
 
Assalaamu Alaiykum 
 
Mouloud un Nabi – As per our prospectus Madressah will be closed on Thursday 28th September. 
 
Our Assembly on the seerah of our Prophet Muhammad Sallallaahu Alaihi Wasalaam will be 
Thursday 12th October from 6pm to 7.30pm. There will be no Madressah, and assembly only  
(early class as normal) Will have assembly with the early class too. No Madressah bags or books 
 
MSO WhatsApp & telephone Number 07834813971 – Some parents have not saved this number 
to receive regular bulletins via WhatsApp. In the event of Madressah closures due to bad weather 
or snow, you will be notified via WhatsApp so please save this telephone number. 
 

Salah - Over the next few weeks children will join Magrib Salah during Madressah time. 

 
Class WhatsApp broadcast – your child`s class teacher will send a weekly broadcast, if you have 
not received one as yet , see the class teacher before class time or after. 
 
Please send your child with correct uniform and wudhu and ensure they have been to the toilet 
before coming to Madressah. A number of children are going to the toilet within 15 minutes of 
coming to madressah and this can be very disruptive to the class.(avoid sending them with water)  
 
Free to download our Syllabus app via www.ieosa.com and app on google & apple (ipad) 
free Ebooks- download via link- no registration required and this will help your child 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.ieosabookreader 
 
Safety First - Park and drop off park your car in the bays and drop off your children. Please do not 
stop in the middle of the car park.a number of parents have done this in the pat week! 
 

Morrocco earthquake - Alhamdo Lillah £1,556.00 collected and distributed already! 
Jazakallah Khair to all those who contributed and may Almighty Allah Subhanahu 
Ta`alah  accept all your efforts. 
                     

Half term 16th  to 20th October – Madressah closed 
 زبير حسام
Zubeir Hassam 
Principal,  Muslim School Oadby 
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